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May 16, 2008 
 

 
 

IUPAP Young Scientist Prize in Particle Physics 
 
 
Dear Professor Farzan,  
 
 
I have the great pleasure to inform you that the IUPAP Commission of Particles 
and Fields (C11) has awarded you the 2008 IUPAP Young Scientists Prize in 
Particle Physics in honour of your important contributions to theoretical particle 
physics, especially in neutrino physics. This new prize of IUPAP is awarded for 
the first time in 2008.    
 
The prize, consisting of an IUPAP medal, a certificate citing the recipient’s 
scientific achievement and a cash award of $1000, will be presented at the 34th 
International Conference on High Energy Physics (ICHEP), Philadelphia, PA, USA, 
July 30th – August 5th, 2008. For this occasion I want to invite you to participate 
at the conference and to present a talk about your recent research work.  
 
I also want to inform you that another IUPAP Young Scientist Prize has been 
awarded in experimental particle physics to Dr. Kai-Feng Chen of the  National 
Taiwan University, Taipei, ROC.  
 
With best regards 
 
Gregor Herten  
Chair of C11 
 

 
 


